
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
    
 

 
Dear Spirit Creek Middle School Students, Parents and Community: 

 

As principal of Spirit Creek Middle School (SCMS), it is my pleasure to welcome all students 

and their families to Spirit Creek Middle for another great year.  For our new families, I welcome 

you to be a member of the Dolphin Dynasty.  The faculty and staff of SCMS are all excited to 

have students back in our classrooms and hallways filling them with energy and enthusiasm for 

learning.  This year’s journey will undoubtedly be filled with opportunities for all students to 

explore ways to better themselves. 

 

Our mission at Spirit Creek Middle School is to educate students to become self-sufficient adults 

who contribute to their local and global community.  Our staff of highly qualified professional 

educators and support personnel is committed to providing our students many opportunities both 

inside and outside of the classroom.  

 

The SCMS community invites and encourages students and parents to work in partnership with 

us to seize opportunities.  As a school, we pledge to provide our students with meaningful and 

rigorous instructional activities in classrooms and enriching extracurricular activities outside the 

classroom.  If any parent or community member has a passion or expertise that may be of 

assistance to students or teachers, we invite you to contact the school at your earliest 

convenience. 

 

I hope that you will find our website helpful and informative.  The website will be updated with 

upcoming events and opportunities for parents and community members to stay informed and 

engaged with the school.  Additionally, SCMS will mail out monthly calendars to parents. 

 

As a former dolphin, I am honored to serve as the principal of Spirit Creek Middle School.  It is 

truly a privilege to return home to be a part of the Spirit Creek and South Augusta communities.   

 

Again, welcome to Spirit Creek Middle School and the Dolphin Dynasty. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

Principal 

 

Kierstin Johnson, Principal 
Jonavon Harris, Assistant Principal 

Cameron Henry, Assistant Principal 
 

115 Dolphin Way 
Hephzibah, GA 30815 
Telephone 706.592.3987 


